Packing List and Tips for
Overnight Field Trip

One small to medium bag per student (labeled with student’s name)
Jacket/Sweatshirt

Sunglasses, glasses, contacts

Umbrella (if needed)

Small flashlight

Ball cap or hat to keep the sun off their faces

Two sets of clothing (Dress codes apply)

Tennis shoes/sneakers (we do a LOT of walking) NO flip-flops

Sleepwear (Must be modest)

Deodorant :)

Toothbrush, Toothpaste

Over the counter medications to be carried by the student, teachers may not
administer (Tylenol, Tums, etc.)

Prescription medications, can be given by the teachers if they possess a signed
medication form from the parent.

Beverage/Water bottle (must have a lid; NO open containers)

Snacks for the ride and room

Camera, we suggest the disposable type instead the family camera.

A packed disposable lunch for Thursday (preordered lunches will be billed to
SMART)

Cell phones brought by students will be carried by the supervising teacher.
Students are permitted to contact only their parents or grandparents at any desired
time. If a student chooses to bring a cell phone and it gets lost or damaged, it is
the sole responsibility of the owner. Students not bringing a cell phone may use
the supervising teacher’s phone to contact parents/guardians at any time.
Students may bring a small throw blanket and/or pillow for the bus

Pocket Cash - (It is the student’s responsibility to manage their money for gifts,
snacks and souvenirs.)

Additional Reminders and Guidelines:

1.
2.
3.
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No Sandals or Flip-flops

No sleeping bags or large pillows

All CDs and movies, gaming disks, etc. must be approved the day before the trip. (Only E-
rated games for electronic hand held systems, and G/PG movies)

Please limit spending money. The cost of the trip includes all accommodations, meals, events
transportation and gratuities.

No energy drinks. No Mt. Dew after 6 PM.

No sprays of any kind due to allergies, etc. Use roll-on deodorants.

No lending money to other students

No pen knives, lighters or markers

All handbook policies apply as always while we are on a field trip.
Thank you, The Middle School Staff



